
2024 May 14 

 

Dear Delegates to the Provincial Synod, 

 

                Provincial Safe Church Training – Action Required 
 

The Ecclesiastical Province of Canada (The Province) will hold a virtual Provincial Synod on 

June 14-15, 2024 via Zoom.  In preparation for this Synod, each delegate is required to become 

familiar with the Provincial Safe Church Regulation and to complete a training exercise on that 

regulation. The Provincial Council is required to document that sufficient training opportunities 

have been provided. To this end, an online multiple-choice quiz has been developed. It is a 

requirement for all leaders of The Province to complete this training, in accordance with the 

Provincial Safe Church Regulation.  You are encouraged to read the regulation prior to 

attempting the quiz.  This quiz is designed to make you aware of pertinent information it 

contains.  Please complete the quiz prior to the opening of Synod on June 14th, 2024.   

 

For your convenience, the Provincial Safe Church Training Quiz is linked here.   

 

The Provincial Safe Church Regulation consists of a main document and three primary 

schedules:   

 

 Schedule A: Provincial Misconduct Policy;  

 Schedule B: Provincial Privacy Policy;  

 Schedule C: Model Diocesan Safe Church Policy 

 

For your convenience, the following two links will give you access to the entire regulation; one 

link will give access to the main document and Schedules A and B, and the second link will give 

access to Schedule C:     

 

 The Provincial Safe Church Regulation (link) and; 

  Schedule C (Model Diocesan Safe Church Regulation) (link) 

 

It is recommended that both the Provincial Safe Church Regulation file and the Schedule C file 

of the regulation be opened while you complete the training quiz so that reference may be made 

to these documents.  An e-certificate will be issued upon completion of this training exercise. 

  

Thank you for your cooperation and we hope you enjoy the Provincial Synod.   

 

 

The Ven. Charlene Taylor and Jan Connors 

EPC Clerical and Lay Secretaries 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2024ProvincialSynodSafeChurchQuiz
http://province-canada.anglican.org/wp-content/uploads/Provincial-Safe-Church-Regulation-Adopted-2018-May-29.pdf
http://province-canada.anglican.org/wp-content/uploads/Provincial-Safe-Church-Reg.-Schedule-C-Adopted-2018-May-29.pdf

